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	Hockering Lane
Bawburgh

Norfolk NR9 3LR
	Headteacher: Miss C. Stedman
Tel: 01603 742329

E-mail: office@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk


19th April 2017 
Dear Parents,

We are delighted that your child will be joining The Bawburgh School from Wednesday, 6th September, 2017. 

As part of our induction procedure we would like to invite you to the following “Getting to Know Each Other” sessions on:-
Monday, 5th June, 1.30 p.m. to 2.30 p.m.
Wednesday, 14th June, 9.30.a.m. to 10.30 a.m.
Tuesday, 20th June, 1.30 p.m. to 2.30 p.m.
Tuesday, 27th June, 9.30 a.m. to 10.30 a.m.
These sessions are for you or a carer and your child.  They provide an opportunity to get to know their class teacher, Mrs Thompson, as well as meet other members of staff and classmates and to associate School with happy experiences.  These sessions are intended as a gentle introduction to life at School prior to the more formal Induction mornings later.  

· Induction mornings at 9.30 a.m. to 12.00 noon on: 
Tuesday, 11th July 


Wednesday, 12th July 

These sessions are for your child, allowing staff to assess their needs and to give them an independent introduction to School life.  Children are expected to attend both sessions. We suggest they bring a drink and a snack (clearly named) for break time. 

· Teddy Bears’ Picnic at 2.00 p.m. to 3.00 p.m. on Tuesday 18th July
This is an extra opportunity for your child to get to know other children in a more informal setting. Please bring your child to School for 2.00 p.m. with their favourite teddy bear!  School will be providing the picnic food. Children can be collected at the end of the school day at 3.05p.m.
I enclose a list of uniform requirements and I would advise you that on Tuesday 11th July from 8.30 a.m., Birds of Dereham, our uniform supplier, will be providing a one off “pop up” shop for you to place your orders and purchase. We do not keep uniform at school.
Finally, I enclose a School Admission Form, which I would request you complete and return to school as soon as possible. It is important that address details and contact telephone numbers are up to date for all our pupils.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact me.
I look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely, 
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Miss C. Stedman
Headteacher
